
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets several organizational leaders in Babylon

In  Babylon  the  city  of  civilization,  Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National

Movement, met with a group of organizational leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in the

province on 17/6/2022, praising the organizations’ work, their role, their movement within

society,  and  their  adherence  to  their  project  despite  the  inconveniences,  targets,  and

temptations. H.E. also praised the steadfastness and the unity of word of the people of

Babylon.

His Eminence stressed the importance of perseverance in faith and work, for there is no value

for an individual’s faith without work, and there is no value for work without faith and a

compass. H.E. called for adherence to this commitment to serve the project and reiterated his

position  not  to  participate  in  the  next  government,  calling  for  attention  to  internal

construction and communication with people and working to serve and take care of them with the

available capabilities.

His Eminence indicated the continuation of work to unify the political powers on a common word

in the service of Iraq and its people, calling on the leaders of Al-Hikma Movement and its

organizations to be up to the responsibility in facing challenges and dangers.


